Women of the Moose

PO Box 412

Tarentum PA 15084

724-895-3955

Chapter296@mooseunits.org

December 27, 2019

Borough of Tarentum

318 Second Ave

Tarentum PA 15084

Dear Tarentum Borough Manager and Members:

The members of Tarentum Women of the Moose #296 are hoping to secure the privilege of hosting the Tarentum Easter Egg Hunt, held at the Tarentum Park. The date for the event will be April 11, 2019.

In order to keep our children safe, we ask the borough to please block off the street approximately ½ hour prior to the event and remove the block approximately ½ hour after the event. Also, will the police department or fire department please come and set off their siren to start the Easter Egg Hunt, at 9:00 AM sharp?

We are also receptive to the recreation committee bringing their special chair, for the Easter Bunny, so our participants could have pictures taken with the bunny. Any treats would be greatly appreciated by the children.

Thank you for considering our offer.

Sincerely,

Linda S Blackmore, Chairman

412-585-4441 (cell)